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From: Charlie Woodhead—

Sent: 14 July 2020 10:05
To: Licensing
Subject: Re: Licence objection Newbury Bingo and Adult Gaming Center

This Is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sirs

! own property within the vicinity of this application and am concerned that the continuing spread of late night
facilities within our community will further denigrate an already struggling high street and market place. The
application should be refused because it would lead to disorder which would be contrary to present govt policy which

aims to protect vulnerable members of our society. | therefore object to the application.

Yours faithfully

Charlie Woodhead

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



